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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have recently been notified of a small group of cases in our Y5 cohort. To ensure we manage this 

situation and reduce potential risks of wider transmission, we will be implementing the following: 

 Y5 pupils encouraged to test prior to attending school 

 Y5 pupils offered the option of remote learning for next week 

 Siblings of Y5 pupils may also access remote learning 

As we informed you last week, our updated risk assessments are available on the school website in the 

COVID information tab, but please do email or phone the school office if you require any further 

information. 

 

Our greatest challenge is that children’s symptoms often look like general illness or being ‘under the 

weather’ so families do not realise that it could potentially be COVID19. Once in school, it is very difficult to 

stop all transmission, but we will do all we can to minimise it with your help. 

 

Whilst we do not want to worry families unnecessarily, it is important for us to be transparent and open 

with the school situation so that you can continue to trust the information we provide to you. This also 

gives you the opportunity to keep your family safe by checking your own children and taking the measures 

you need to as a family. 

 

We will be reviewing all planned activities with year groups on Monday and send any changes via the year 

group emails to keep you informed. 

 

We hope and pray that this additional response from school ensures there is no further transmission and 

all our families can enjoy a happy and healthy Christmas together. 

 

Best Wishes and thank-you for your support, 

 

Amanda Donelan 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


